

1 March 2018

Dear parent/guardian

Please be informed that the joint Queen's University Belfast and Ulster University Information Event scheduled to take place this evening in the School Assembly Hall has been cancelled due to adverse weather conditions across the province. This has unfortunately made it difficult for university representatives to travel to the School this evening.

Please note that information about additional opportunities to find out more about studying at either institution and support available to students will be circulated to parents and pupils in the coming weeks and months, should you wish to attend.

Kind regards, Glenlola Careers Department